
Minutes of the Lake Region Shooting Sports Association 

Meeting date 9/11/13 

Called to order, a monthly meeting of the LRSSA club was held at the lower level of the Memorial 

Building in Devils Lake, ND. Club President Norm Howard called the meeting to order at 7 PM. 

Attending the meeting was Mark, Darin, Lee D. Rick, Gary and Lee T. 

Secretary Report 

Mark read the minutes for the meeting held 8/14/13. Motion was made by Darin to approve the 

minutes, motion seconded by Gary all voted in favor. Discussion took place about the scoring system 

Rick will be purchasing. 

Treasurer Report 

Rick said everything is ok. No outstanding bills. 

Old Business 

Steak fry made money to pay for the picnic.  

Discussion took place about the Concealed Weapons changes. Rick has been accepted to attend the 

instructor course in Bismarck. Gary made a motion to have the club pay for his expenses, motion 

seconded by Norm and all voted in favor. 

Gary said Jose went to check out the garage at the outdoor range. He feels the floor is not salvageable. 

We will wait to see what Jose has to say about repairs. 

 

New Business 

Lee D. said there was a mix up on the schedule for shotgun shooting and a discussion took place about 

what to do next year. 

Discussion took place on expanding the shotgun range, how to use it safely and suggestions for a fence. 

Rick suggested drawing up a plan and talk to the City and State. 

Discussion took place about a letter from Justin at the Ramsey County Soil Office about a grass drill. The 

club feels that we do not need to share in purchasing the items. 

Darin talked to Leo about servicing the range lawn mower. Suggestion was made to just have it checked 

out. 

Rick suggested we have more than one cleanup day per year at the outdoor range. He also requested to 

have more safety and clean up signs made. 



Rick said he will talk to law enforcement about setting a schedule for them to train at the outdoor range. 

He has had some discussion with them about training at the range. 

Rick said we need to get gun show flyers out. Discussion took place about security, food and getting 

enough dealers to sign up for the event. 

Rick will be sending out the newsletters, a date was set for deer rifle sight in day, Oct. 6th.  

Meeting was adjourned at 8:40 PM. 

 

Minutes summited by Mark Stein  

 

 


